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Pat, 

 
I looked over the proposed amendment to the project agreement for the Dairy Barn grant from the 
Michigan Dept. of Natural Resources.  The language is acceptable for your purposes.  Since the 
original agreement was approved by City Council and it did not authorize/delegate any associated 
approval authority, and the amendment could be considered a major change, it is prudent to have 
City Council approve the amendment.  Since you are already going to Council for approval of the 
rates, it makes sense to combine your effort in one appearance.  If you have any questions feel 
free to call or email me. 

  

Trey Brice 
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